ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD MEETING: November 29, 2012

MEMBERS & STAFF PRESENT
Steve MacDonald
Janet McEwen (Alternate)
Sarah VanderWende
David Dubois (Chair)
Jesse Lazar
Carol Ogilvie (Staff)

MEMBERS & STAFF ABSENT
Martha Pinello
Mike Genest (Ex Officio)
Charles Levesque

PUBLIC ATTENDEES##
None

PUBLIC MEETING
Chair Dubois opened the meeting at 7PM.

Janet McEwen was appointed to sit for Martha Pinello.

Jesse Lazar made changes to the Antrim Site Plan & Subdivision Regulations (starting from the draft version dated November 3, 2012).

The board read through the draft, making changes as required, and getting consultation from Carol Ogilvie.

Jesse Lazar inquired as to how formatting changes were made to similar documents in other towns where Carol worked, whether someone was hired for document formatting.

Carol Ogilvie stated that she did all of the document formatting, and would be happy to do it for Antrim.

Janet McEwen moved: that the Planning Board shall hire Carol Ogilvie for the purpose of document formatting. Carol is to review the draft from tonight and provide a draft of the Antrim Site Plan & Subdivision Regulations where the formatting has been corrected.

Sarah VanderWende seconded Janet McEwen's motion

Vote was unanimous in favor of the motion. Motion Passes.

Carol Ogilvie stated that, with respect to the permitting issues with excavation, it would be necessary to make changes to the Excavation Regulations, and that there were some other issues that needed to be addressed, but that it isn't possible to make all the required changes at this time as it would take time to work out the details.

Janet McEwen moved to adjourn; it was seconded by Steve MacDonald. The Board voted unanimously to adjourn.

MEETING AJOURNED

MINUTES BY JESSE LAZAR